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OFFICIAL 

Old Reynella Interchange  

Amenity Upgrades 
Dear Stakeholder, 

The South Australian Government has committed $2 million to upgrading amenities at the Old Reynella 

Interchange. The upgrade aims to improve the customer experience and increase patronage on the Adelaide 

Metro bus network. 

Upgrades to the Old Reynella interchange will include the installation of new: 

o bus platform shelters; 

o platform bins; 

o bus drivers’ amenity building; 

o wayfinding and passenger information signage; 

o MetroCARD ticket recharge machine; 

o real time digital passenger information;  

o Tactile Ground Surface Indicators to assist the visually impaired; and 

o secure bike cage for MetroCARD holders. 

 

In addition, improvements to landscaping and irrigation, pedestrian pathway access and platform and 

pathway lighting and CCTV will also be undertaken. 

 

Site investigation works recently commenced and upgrade works will begin after these investigation works 

are complete. The project is expected to be complete mid-2022, weather permitting.  Works will generally be 

undertaken during the day Monday to Friday. 

The project is being carefully designed and planned to minimise vegetation impacts as much as practically 

possible.  However, some vegetation removals are required as part of the project.  The vegetation removals 

will be managed in accordance with legislative requirements, with vegetation removals offset in accordance 

with the Department for Transport and Infrastructure’s Vegetation Removal Policy. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 

managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 

There will be some temporary changes to bus zones during the construction phase. Pedestrians and cyclists 

are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there may be some restricted 

access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to alternative access and/or 

detours. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

To safely undertake these works, it may be necessary for speed and lane restrictions to be in place. Please 

take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when 

travelling through the area.  
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Access to local businesses in the area will be maintained during these works. Please continue to support the 

local businesses. 

Engagement with key stakeholders and the community will form an important component across the life of the 

project. Advance notification of works and potential community impacts will be provided as the project 

progresses. 

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 794 880 

or email dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au 

For all public transport enquiries regarding bus, train or tram services, please call Adelaide Metro on 

1300 311 108 or visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

Yours sincerely, 

Community Engagement Team  
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